To join any of the committees listed below, please nominate yourself at the Annual General
Meeting on October 23rd, 2023! We would love to see you there (and need at least 48 students to
attend to proceed with the meeting’s important motions), but nominations will also be accepted
in writing to info(@ksu.ca. Please include your name, year, and a brief description of why you
want to join the committee and what perspective you would bring.

Elections Committee

Supports the Chief Returning Officer (CRO) in running KSU elections, by supervising the voting
booth and administering the strike policy in cases of breaches of elections procedure. The
committee meets as needed during the fall and spring elections, and nine (9) seats are available.

Bylaw Review Committee

Interested in reviewing the KSU’s bylaws, and updating them to reflect current practices and/or
make improvements to Union operations? Two (2) seats are available on the Bylaw Review
Committee.

Finance Committee

Want to keep the Union financially accountable by reviewing and voting on society funding
requests, overseeing the Union’s financial transactions, books, and records, helping to create the
KSU budget, and more? Three (3) seats are available on the Finance Committee.

Academic Committee

Want to learn about and advocate for your peers on academic accessibility, changes in
curriculum, and other academic issues that matter to you? Nominate yourself for one of three (3)
seats that are available on the Academic Committee!

Equity Affairs Committee

This committee has not been active for several years, but if you care about equity and would like
to help bring it back please nominate yourself! Four (4) seats are available.

Description from the KSU Operations Policy: “The Equity Affairs Committee has a mandate to
formulate and draft Union policy on issues of equity relating to race, gender, religion, physical
and mental disability and sexual orientation. While not a disciplinary body, the Committee will
receive and evaluate general equity complaints regarding the Union and the wider University.
Complaints regarding individuals will be forwarded to the appropriate University bodies.”

Graduation Committee

Join this committee if you are a graduating student who wants to organize a Grad Week that will
end your time at King’s with a bang! The Graduation Committee raises funds for the Graduating
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Class gift and Graduation Week activities, selects through an official election process an
Honorary Class President, Graduation Class gift and a Valedictorian, organizes Graduation Week
activities and arranges graduation photos.

The Graduation Committee is looking for a President, a Secretary and a Treasurer. The
President leads the work of the committee, including organizing events. The Secretary organizes,
promotes and takes minutes at committee meetings, and organizes and promotes events and
elections. The Treasurer oversees committee funds and creates a budget in cooperation with the
Financial Vice President. All members of the graduating class will be invited to attend committee
meetings, not just those who hold these elected positions.

Wardroom Advisory Committee

Is the Wardy your favourite place on campus? You can get more involved with the business by
joining the Wardroom Advisory Committee, which oversees and advises on the finances and
business operation of the Wardroom. Two (2) student seats are available.

Student Workers Committee (Special Committee of the Union)

This committee is designated to advocate for student workers rights on campus. The goal is to
have representatives from as many different groups of student workers as possible. The
committee will not be limited to elected individuals, and anyone who holds a student job on
campus will be welcome to attend and provide insights during the committee’s meetings.

An elected seat is available for a student who holds each of the following positions:
- One (1) student who is a Don or Junior Don)
- One (1) student who is a member of Patrol staff
- One (1) student who is a member of Alex Hall front desk staff
- One (1) student who is a member of Registrar’s Office staff
- One (1) student who is a member of Chartwells staff
- One (1) student who is a member of Facilities staff
- One (1) student who is a member of Conference Services staff
- One (1) student who is a member of Library staff
- One (1) student who is a member of Gym staff
- One (1) student who is a member of Galley staff
- and One (1) student who is a member of Wardroom staff
- For a total of eleven (11) seats

King’s Sexualized Violence Prevention Implementation Advisory Committee

The SVPIAC is a group of staff, faculty, and student reps who work to ensure that the King's
Sexualized Violence policy is known, accessible, and provides the best support to all of our
campus community members. Meetings are typically every other month for roughly an hour and
a half (set each month by Doodle poll) and committee members are sometimes asked to take on
tasks between meetings. Work includes policy review and revision, looking at how the values
and processes embedded in the policy are practically implemented in our community, and
supporting the work of the Sexual Health and Safety Officer. At times, SVPIAC members may



also be asked to sit on Outcomes Panels, which review reports of sexualized violence and
provide recommendations for outcomes to the President. Members of the SVPIAC are required
to sign a confidentiality agreement. Three (3) student seats are available.

King’s Board of Appeal and Discipline

Hears appeals on non-academic disciplinary matters. A committee of the University that has one
(1) student representative seat.

King’s Dining Services Advisory Committee

Do you have a lot of opinions about Prince Hall? The Dining Services Advisory Committee
provides feedback and recommendations to King’s dining services provider, informed by the
nutritional, financial and social needs of the campus community. A committee of the University
that has two (2) student representative seats.



